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Askin, Tim

From: Barbara Manger <barbmanger@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 1, 2020 7:43 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Subject: Containers

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hello 
I am totally opposed to desecrating the classic & historic Bradford Beach bathhouse with “containers “ to be used for a bar & 
restaurant. 
It is also totally unnecessary to add more opportunity to purchase alcoholic drinks. There is enough trouble on Bradford Beach 
already, particularly during the pandemic. I hope this idea will not reach fruition. 
Barbara Manger 
3410 N. Lake Dr. 
414.426-3831 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


